
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/9/2017 3:38:01 PM
Subject: RE: Speaking Request

Ok
 
L-
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2017 3:33 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Re: Speaking Request
 
​No. We're working on a date

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2017 3:32 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Speaking Request 
 
Mr. Wenvel just called and mentioned that he spoke to you yesterday regarding the invitation to speak to his church. 
Is this confirmed?
Lily

From: Lily Cogdill 
 
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 1:10 PM
 
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Speaking Request
Hey,
Mr. Ed Wenvel called (per the Lt Gov’s instructions) to see when he would be available to speak at Labor of the Field 
Church in Anderson. I provided Mr. Wenvel with 8/20 or 9/17… would either of those dates be ok? If not, any 
suggestions?
Thank you,
Lily
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Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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